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Press release

Following the Court's ruling this Tuesday 20 September 2022 to grant to MTC Sports and
Leisure Limited a stay of the decision of the Gambling Regulatory Authority (GRA) and
the Horse Racing Division (HRD), authorising People’s Turf to hold an additional race day
this weekend, Race Meeting 23 has been put on hold, pending any further
determination by the Court.

The entries published earlier today for both Saturday 24 September 2022 and Sunday 25
September 2022 have been voided by the HRD. There will be only 1 Race Meeting this
weekend, on Sunday 25 September 2022. Entries are being reopened with a new
programme of 9 races.

The HRD will be taking fresh nominations for the Sunday Race Meeting on Wednesday
21 September 2022, until 8.30 a.m. The declarations for the races will be on Friday 23
September 2022, until 8.30 a.m., with the Race Card on the same day.

The HRD has taken this initiative in the best interest of the racing industry, and giving
owners and frainers the opportunity to race a maximum of the horses which were
already under freatment for the coming weekend.

Head of the HRD
20 September 2022




